
26/12/2020 

MR Peter Carnell 
- 2 Jarrah PL 
Frenchs Forest NSW 2086 
petectoo@gmail.com 

RE: DA2020/0393 - 28 Lockwood Avenue BELROSE NSW 2085

It seems that the amendments submitted are minor changes to things like the width of the 
corridor or the plan of the apartments. All the elements that we, as residents in the area, do not 
care about. There has been nothing done about the sheer scale of the development in terms of 
number of dwellings and height. The size is disproportionate to the area that we live in. This 
will increase traffic and congestion and cause safety issues. 

As i stated in the first submission, the council imposed restrictions on height in the area for a 
reason. Now you are being asked to ignore those restrictions and allow a building that exceeds 
it. 

I urge you to deny this request until they reduce the number of dwellings and overall height. 
For the sake of Frenchs Forest and the people that live here. 

Regards

Pete

Sent: 26/12/2020 3:30:30 PM
Subject: Online Submission


